
 

 

Re-Member to Recruit & Retain! 

Kathy Keizer – Department 1st Vice President 

 

 

 

TWO MORE 2023/2024 approved Membership Contests!! 

 

1. Any local who is 100% renewed (all current annual renewed AND Life 

member assessments paid) by November 30, 2023, will have their Post # 

go into a drawing for up to four (4) winners to divide a prize amount of 

$100. Your D&R, with a check in the correct amount, must be received by 

the Executive Secretary by December 5, 2023. If only one (1) local is in 

the drawing, they will win it ALL!! (NOTE: this will include those auxiliaries 

who may have been 100% renewed by 10/31) 

2. All current annual members will be assigned a number by the Executive 

Secretary and a number will be drawn by the Department 1st Vice on 

September 30, October 31, November 30 and December 31. If the 

number drawn belongs to a member who has paid their dues and they 

have BEEN RECEIVED by the Executive Secretary, she will win $25. 

Each time there is no winner, the prize monies will be added and awarded 

at the next drawing. For the December drawing I will draw until we have a 

WINNER!!  

 


